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17th December 2013


FROM VIVIAN GAKII 
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN

Dear Sponsor Maria,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from Vivian Gakii and also wishing you Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Vivian has done well and has been promoted to another class. Gakii had good performance and was promoted to another class. She asked Christine her sister, who will take care of her? 

Vivian is shy but bright, was happy when I took her with other pupils to see wild animals, she saw lion, tiger, curbs, antelope, but she never liked to see warthog. She told her teacher that animal has bad big face and big mouth, she never liked it. Vivian has been fire in health for these two months. 

Our country Kenya had a very special day of 50 years Jubilee, the occasion was good to young generation and old, songs were around the country, in radios and televisions. That is why the schools were taken for a tour to enjoy the day like other children. 

Thank you for sponsoring Vivian, God bless you. 

Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.
